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CITY COUNCIL INTERNAL AUDITOR
CITY HALL, PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND 02903

421-7740 EXT. 221

February 8, 1985

To the Honorable City Council
c/o Rose M. Mendonca, City Clerk
Room 311 - City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Honorable Members of the City Council:

In accordance with Home Rule Charter Section 1206, I am stat-
ing my association, as a minority stockholder and officer, in Hope
Brewing Corporation.

Hope Brewing Corporation, a start-up venture, is applying for
a Federal Urban Development Action Grant through the City of Provi-
dence.

I do not believe that my position has any conflict-of-interest
with the City of Providence's decision in regard to this matter.

Please contact me for any testimony required in this process.
Enclosed is my filing affidavit to the Conflict-of-Interest Commis-
sion. A hearing has been scheduled for February 28th.

A waiver under Section 570.611 of the Federal regulations is
being filed.

Sincerely,

Ste hen Woerner, C.P.A.
Internal Auditor
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February 8, 1985
Ms Rae Congdon
Executive Director
Conflict of Interest Commission
10 Dorrance Street
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Ms Congdon:

I am requesting an advisory opinion and section 8K
protection concerning the City of Providence's application
for a Federal Urban Development Action Grant for Hope
Brewing Company. I am associated with Hope Brewing Company
as a founding commonstockholder and officer. This is a
startup venture. I am also the City Council Internal Auditor
for the City of Providence.

The Internal Auditor position is appointed by the City
Council. The position requires a CPA with five years related
experience. Job duties revolve around financial analysis of
the budget, monthly reports to the Providence Review Commission
and specific projects for Councilmembers. The office has one
employee and relies on support services from the other City
Council offices and the audited departments. The office has
no approval status over administration decisions.

I trust this fulfills the requirements of a filing affadavit.

I am available to answer any questions the Commission may
have. I request your earliest consideration in this matter as
the matter is scheduled to be presented to the City Council on
February 21. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, 

/

Stephen Woerner


